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|2$Mr. Samuel J. Chilk-
Secretary of the Commission. $ j$ '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 3
Docketing and Service Branch ] Q

g gWashington, DC 20555
co a

2
Dear Mc. Chilk:

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC) - REQUEST FOR COMMENT ON 10 CFR
CIIAPTER 1, ELIMINATION OF REQUIREMENTS MARGINAL TO SAFETY

Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) has reviewed the subject policy
statement,-which was noticed in the February 4, 1992, E.cdcral E.c.gittter.
(57FR4166-4168) and is pleased to provide the followinc comments.

TVA supports the comments made by the Nuclear Manageme. 1 Resources
Council (NUMARC) on this proposal regarding the elimina ifs .

requirements _ marginal to safety.

Sincerely,

|'

* '~
.

g M. J. Burzynski
Manager
Nuclear Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
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cc U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suir.( 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Moni Dey
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Washington, DC 20555
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